
VALLEY VIEW SCHOOL 

DEVELOPMENT CAMPAIGN—2017  

 WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT 

Our goal for this campaign is to raise $500,000 by December 20, 2017 

The VVS community rallied together to rebuild after a devastating fire in 2013.  Through it all, we remained 
“Valley View Strong”.  This is a true testament to the tremendous support we received and the diligence of 
our committed staff.  Our dedicated staff, students and families who benefited from such generosity are 
forever grateful.  All of this has been possible through the benevolence of you … our alumni, families, 
friends and community of supporters.   

Valley View School is looking to the future with our 2017 Development Campaign, Vision for the Future. 
Meeting, and better yet surpassing, our goal will have an immediate and direct benefit to each student, 
family and staff member.  Now that our physical plant has been rebuilt, the focus is on increasing             
enrollment and advancing program initiatives.   

 

 

You can help us make this happen!   Every donation makes a difference! 

Please mail your donation to Valley View School, P.O. Box 338, North Brookfield MA  01535 

or visit www.valleyviewschool.org for other ways to donate. 

THANK YOU! 

Valley View School, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) organization.  Donations are tax deductible. 

It is our vision to advance initiatives in the areas of: 

 ●  Executive Function Advancements Training         ●  Mindfulness and Yoga       

 ●  Creating Community Garden     ●  Technology  Upgrades  

 ●  Special Education Enhancements        ●  Music—Art—Drama  

 ●  Emotional Regulation Curriculum   ●  Hiking Trails 

Other needs on the horizon are reducing our carbon footprint,                                                                
replacement of vans and grounds maintenance equipment 


